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HB 3075 is flawed and an egregious attempt to make firearm ownership overly and  

unlawfully burdensome for the law abiding citizen. No effort has been made by the  

Democrats to stop the core reason behind gun violence, which is mental health  

issues. Democrats placate themselves and infringe on the rights of law abiding  

citizens. 

------------------------------------------------ 

Both this measure and MZ114 violate the constitutions of Oregon and the United  

States. I’m firmly against them and urge that they not be passed, sparing us the legal  

costs and inevitable overturning that will follow. Activism doesn’t override our 

constitutional rights. 


